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Dr. Michael Thompson 
 
This year the Indiana Association of Orthodontists will hold their annual membership 
meeting in Toronto, Canada in conjunction with the GLAO/MASO Annual Session.  The 
meeting will be held on Friday September 14th, 2018 at 12:15 PM located at the 
Fairmont Royal York.  
 
During the Annual Membership meeting, the members of the IAO will vote on the 
proposed changes to the IAO bylaws, which will give all officers a two-year term limit. 
IAO members will also vote on whether the Secretary/Treasurer will transition to the 
role of the Vice President after completing their term.  Finally, we will be voting on the 
new slate of officers that will be presented at the meeting.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the IAO and/or the annual membership 
meeting, you can contact us via our association’s website (www.INAOrtho.org). On that 
note, the IAO webpage will be soon undergoing construction to give it a better look, 
increase web visibility, and ultimately save costs, thanks to a new web designer.  
 
Respectfully submitted 
Michael Thompson 

 
 
 
 

http://www.inaortho.org/

